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For your Calendar:  

May 14:  Talent Show, 9:30-11
May 14-18:  Right to Read Week
May 17:  Author Visit
May 18:  Field Day a.m. gr. 3/4
p.m. gr. K-2
May 22:  4th Grade Farewell 9:10 a.m.
May 23:  Awards Day gr. 1-3 9:10 a.m.
May 24:  Last day for students
May 25:  Teacher Workday

TOTH TIGER TALES 
Principal’s Pen...
Dear Toth Parents and Families,
! The school year is quickly coming to a close yet 
we still have many exciting activities scheduled and 
student attendance is important.  I hope to see you as 
we conclude a very successful school year.
! I hope you enjoy the information 
contained in this issue of the Toth Tiger 
Tales.   

Respectfully, 
Dr. Beth Christoff, Principal

! !

District Open Enrollment
Please note that the Intradistrict Open Enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year 
will begin on May 15, 2018 online only through the Perrysburg Schools 
website.  The online link will not be available until May 15.  If you do not have a 
computer you may go to Central Office, 140 E. Indiana Avenue where you may use 
a kiosk.  Consideration for applicants will be done on a first come first serve basis, 
and in consideration of class size (enrollment).  In addition, all applications need 
to be submitted online no later than June 3, 2018 to be considered.  Parents will 
receive notification of acceptance or rejection via email by June 30, 2018.



Medications
Attention Parents:  Please pick up any remaining medication stored in the school clinic by May 24, 2018.  
After this date, the clinic staff will properly dispose of any medication left in the clinic.  

The Perrysburg Schools medication policy requires that a new medication form be filled out for each 
school year.  Careful planning now will help in the transition of the new school year and accommodate 
any medication adjustments that may have taken place over the summer.  Thank you for your attention 
in this matter.

Cafeteria Charges:  Please note that all cafeteria charges need to be paid off by May 14.  No charges 
will be allowed beginning May 14.  To view your child’s account, you may go to the online lunch payment 
system.  This system not only allows parents to pay for lunches online, but also enables you to view your 
child’s account balances and monitor purchases.  The program can be accessed by going to 
www.perrysburgschools.net and clicking on the Parent Tab, then “online payment” on the pull down 
menu, you will be directed to payschoolscentral.com.

HPI Tour:
Fourth graders will visit the Hull Prairie Intermediate School on Wednesday,  May 16.  They will be 
shuttled to the HPI for a tour, meet with fifth grade teachers, and have lunch.  Following this visit, they 
will return to Toth.  

Have a safe and 
happy summer!

SEEKing Summer Enrichment?

Perrysburg Schools will be offering a one-week summer 
enrichment camp for students currently in grades 1 – 6. 
The SEEK (Summer Enrichment Experiences for Kids) 
Program will provide a variety of enrichment classes for 
our elementary students who enjoy challenges and 
creative thinking. Classes will be held at Ft. Meigs 
Elementary from June 4 – 8, from 9 a.m. - 11:45 a.m. 
Registration forms were sent home with your child this 
week. Class sizes are limited. Students receive a SEEK 
Program T-Shirt for participating.  The cost is $105 for the 
first child and $85 for each additional child per family.  
Space is limited.  Reserve your spot early!

For more information please contact Mr. Brian Billings, 
bbillings@perrysburgschools.net, Mrs. Kim Wiley, 
kwiley@perrysburgschools.net, or Mrs. Janet Myers, 
jmyers@perrysburgschools.net

Returning Student 
Registration

Information and forms for the 
2018-2019 school year will once again be 
posted online on the Perrysburg Schools 
website.  
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